
SAVE & REBUILD the West Lincoln Memorial Hospital 
The Township of West Lincoln is committed to the Save and Rebuild the West Lincoln Memorial 
Hospital campaign and signs are available for pick-up at the township office on 318 Canborough 
and the Smithville Library. They are $5/sign and the funds directly to the campaign.  

 
We have approximately 40 sign that are already paid for, at the Township Office that can go to 
someone who will proudly display on their property – These will be distributed on a first come 
first serve basis! 
 


